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TO: Hospitals, Ambulatory Surgical Centers, ESRDs

FROM: Cheryl Davis, RN, BSN, Public Health Services Manager (/M
Facility Licensing and Investigations Section

DATE: November 14, 2019

SUBJECT: Electronic Deficiency and Violation Letters

The Facility Licensing and Investigations Section (FLIS) of the Department of Public Health (DPH) is
moving to a papetless process to issue and receive survey related documents. All findings, with the
exception of federal nursing home deficiencies, will be sent to you via email and each facility will be
required to submit the plan of correction to this same email box. Please respond with a plan of
correction to the email address provided on the deficiency and/or violation letter to

dph.flisadmin@ct.eov or fax # 860-622-2655.

This new process is effective December 1, 2019. Please do not hesitate to contact FLIS at 860-509-
7400 with any questions. Thank you for your attention.
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